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June 12, 2015 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 
We are writing with an important update on your child’s final report card, which will be 
sent home on June 24. As you may be aware, teachers in Ontario’s public elementary 
schools are taking part in a lawful job action. This action includes an abbreviated report 
card for students in Kindergarten to Grade 8. 
 
This means your child’s report card will not be the same as previous reports. In 
Kindergarten, there will be fewer comments and report cards for students in grades 1 to 
8 will only include marks. 
 
Our elementary teachers are skilled professionals and we are confident that you have 
been kept well informed about your child’s progress throughout the year. As always, if 
you have any questions about your child’s progress, please contact his or her teacher. 
 
We appreciate your understanding. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
Pamela Reinholdt 
Interim Director of Education 
 


